
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 

We are upgrading  
infrastructure to  
provide better service  
to your community. 
Staten Island, NY 
 
This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 
Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir. 
Este es un aviso importante. Sirvase mandarlo traducir. 
Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. 
Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. 
Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели. Đây là 
mộ t thông báo quan trộ ng. Xin vui lòng dộ ch thông báo này. 



Dear Neighbor,  

Beginning in early September, our crews will be 
cleaning installed infrastructure. During this activity, 
neighbors can expect 24-hour crew presence to 
monitor the inspection, road closures on Dekalb St 
and Rhine Ave, and traffic pattern changes on 
Narrows Rd N and Little Clove Rd. This activity will 
take approximately three weeks to complete. Thank 
you for your continued patience and understanding as 
we work to complete the Narrows Road Reliability 
Project, scheduled to be finished in Fall 2024.   

Project Activity Timeline:   
Start: Early September | Completion: October 2024  
 
What you may expect during construction: 

• 24-hour crew presence on site. 
• Traffic pattern changes during work hours on 

Dekalb St, Rhine Ave, Narrows Rd N, and Little 
Clove Rd. 

• A traffic flagger will be on site to assist as 
necessary. 
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Questions? Contact us!  
Stakeholder Management  
Phone Number: (718) 749-9542  
Email: box.SiProjects@nationalgrid.com  
Website: ngrid.com/narrowsroad 


